
• Name
Downtown Woodstock BIA

• Enter the date of the meeting you wish to present to council
December 12, 2024

• Which is your preference for attending the meeting.
In Person

• Will there be anyone other than yourself addressing Council?
No

• Use the space below to clearly outline your purpose for presenting to council.
Provide a brief outline of your subject matter including your suggested
outcome.
To speak to the motion to remove Streetscape Phase 2 from the 2025 Capital Budget

• Will you be providing any additional written information in addition to your
summary above? If YES please note it must be provided to the Clerks
department no later than 12:00pm on the Tuesday prior to the meeting
Yes

• Will you be providing any additional electronic information in addition to
documents you will be attaching? If YES please note it must be provided to the
Clerks department no later than 12:00pm on the Tuesday prior to the meeting
No

• Have you appeared before council to discuss the same topic in the past?
Yes

• Please select the date when you previously appeared
8/8/2024



Capital Budget 
2025

Downtown Woodstock BIA
Delegation to Woodstock City Council December 12, 

2024

Duane Kumala-Thomas, Operations Manager 



Our Vision

To improve and sustain the vibrancy 
and prosperity of Downtown 
Woodstock through beautification and 
promotional efforts.

Our Directive

Downtown Woodstock is the heart 
of Woodstock!  Our vision is to 
make Downtown Woodstock a 
destination of choice for residents 
and visitors for shopping, dining, 
entertainment, diverse activations, 
and cultural experiences.



Phase 1 Phase 2 Phase 3 Phase 4 Phase 5

$2,893,580 $2,900,000 $2,300,000 $2,500,000 $5,200,000

Spring 2025 Fall 2025 Late 2026 2027 2028





Our Ask

Keep Phase 2 in the 
2025 Capital Budget

Keep remainder of the 
project in the 2026-
2029 Capital Forecast. 



Thank you!
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